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MEMO 
 
DATE: February 16, 2015 
 
TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Vetoed File Returned 
 
 
  The County Executive has returned to my office the following file: 
 

File No. 15-124 – A resolution by Supervisor Romo West authorizing the Office 
of the Sheriff to renew Milwaukee County’s partnership with the SafeRide 
program and contribute $5,000 to SafeRide and authorizing an appropriation 
transfer in the amount of $5,000 to offset the County’s contribution to SafeRide. 

  
  This resolution was adopted by a vote of 16 ayes – 0 noes at your meeting 

of February 5, 2015. 
 
  The County Executive has vetoed this resolution and attached is a copy of 

his veto message wherein he states his objection. 
 
  This matter is now before your honorable body.  
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
      

 Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
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